
TOPSHAM GARDEN CLUB MINUTES   

April 8, 2015 

Presided by President Kathleen Filtranti 

ITEMS DISCUSSED: 

-Plant Sale-June 6, 2015 at the Topsham Town Hall.   Plants need to be potted at least 2 weeks before 

the sale. Flyers to be posted, press release for radio and power point presentation for Access Channel 

have been prepared.  Kathleen Filtranti is taking signups for setup Friday 3-6pm, Sat. setup and sale 8-

11am, and sale and takedown 11am-2pm.  The library is providing tables.  Each member will be asked to 

post 2 flyers around town.  Signs will be available and members will be responsible for putting them up 

the Sunday before the sale and taking them down immediately after the sale. 

-Medomak District Meeting is May 4, 2015 at the Coastal Maine Botanical Gardens in Boothbay.  Cost is 

$30 for members.   Treasurer Alison Harris must have your check by this weekend. 

 Those members wishing to carpool will meet at Home Depot.  At least one car will be leaving at 

8:15 to set up the white elephant table and raffle.   The other will probably leave 8:45-9:00.  If you are 

interested in carpooling let someone knowso you don’t get left behind. 

 If you have items for the white elephant sale bring them to someone who is going to the 

meeting before the day of the meeting. 

-Alison Harris presented the Treasurer’s report. 

-A house plant was raffled and won by Jean Haycock. 

-Volunteer signup sheets are available.  Kathleen Filtranti has the hostess sheets.  Barbara McHarg has 

the Gardens sheet.  The library flower sheet is complete.  Please help us and sign up as soon as possible.  

We need everyone who is able to participate. 

-It’s time to pay your annual dues; $20 per person or $30 for two members in a household. 

-We will be doing a year book this year. 

-We received a nice thank you note from the owners of Barred Owl Daylilies.  

  


